
Welcome to P7A 

P7A are taught by Miss Neill Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday and Miss Nicoll on a Wednesday. The children 

may receive support throughout the week from our general assistant, Mrs Glass and learning assistant Mrs Moore. The 

class will have PE with Mrs Mannall on a Wednesday and Miss Neill on a Friday, Music with Mrs Carter on a 

Thursday and ICT with Mr Schoolar on a Thursday.  

   We hope all children have a fantastic year in P7A. 

Important Dates 

31st October - Halloween Disco  

10th November - Flu Vaccination  

17th November - Children in Need  

1st December - Indoor Athletics  

8th December -  Christmas Fayre  

11th & 12th December - Christmas Concert 

20th December - Christmas Party 

22nd December - Last day of term.  

Class Rules 

 Always be kind and 

responsible with your actions. 

 Remember to keep the 

classroom tidy and look after resources. 

 Always try your hardest and give tasks 100% effort. 

 Always be honest. 

 Always be polite and stay positive. 

 Always listen to the teacher. 

Miss Neill Mrs Glass Mrs Moore Miss Nicoll 



Literacy 
 

This term we shall be finishing off our class novel called ‘Tyke Tiler’, 
and then starting the novel, ‘ A Boy Called Christmas’.  

In writing we shall be focussing on poems and completing tasks using 
the ‘writing revolution’.  

We shall continue to work on our comprehension skills using Reading 
from the Bookshelf and Nelson.  

Curricular Areas 
P.E - We will be focussing on gymnastic skills and social dancing this 
term.  

Art – Many of our art activities will be based on our topics for this 
term.  

R.M.E - We will be learning about History of Halloween, Gunpowder 
plot, Remembrance Day and various Christmas traditions.  

French - We will be discussing our family and pets 

Health - This term we will be discussing friendships, our lifestyle and 
personal hygiene.  

Topic 
Our focus this term for our Topic will be on festivals such as 

Hallowe’en, Bonfire Night and Christmas with a focus on advent 
and traditions.  

We will also be practising songs for our Christmas Concert and 
Christmas assembly  

Maths 

SAMSON - We will focus on multiplication this term to ensure 
speed and accuracy.  

Trapeziums - This term we will work on decimals, fractions as well 
as measuring length and co-ordinates.  

Octagons– This term we will continue with multiplication and  

division and introduce decimals as well as measuring length and  

co-ordinates.  


